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On Saturday, December 14th, 2013 at 10:40 PM Duluth Police were called to the
Fon Du Luth Casino to take a report of a stolen wallet. 

A stolen credit card from that theft has been fraudulently used in Duluth.  
Investigators from the Duluth Police Property Crimes Unit have obtained an
image captured on a surveillance camera of a suspect.

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s help in locating the
suspect.  If anyone has information has seen or knows the whereabouts of the
suspect they are asked to contact the Duluth Police Department Property
Crimes Unit at (218) 730-5160.



   

   


